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Intelligent Healthcare This edited book, is a collection of 25 chapters describing the recent advancements in
the application of microbial technology in the food and pharmacology sector. The main focus of this book is
application of microbes, food preservation techniques utilizing microbes, probiotics, seaweeds, algae,
enzymatic abatement of urethane in fermentation of beverages, bioethanol production, pesticides, probiotic
biosurfactants, drought tolerance, synthesis of application of oncolytic viruses in cancer treatment, microbe
based metallic nanoparticles, agro chemicals, endophytes, metabolites, antibiotics etc. This book highlighted
the significant aspects of the vast subject area of microbial biotechnology and their potential applications
in food and pharmacology with various topics from eminent experts around the World. This book would serve as
an excellent reference book for researchers and students in the Food Science, Food Biotechnology,
Microbiology and Pharmaceutical fields.
Corporate Social Responsibility in India The end of career biography of one of the most loved stars of
Australian cricket is now available in paperback with a brand new cover, after selling over 30,000 copies in
hardback. Michael Hussey’s huge popularity does not rest solely on his incredible playing record. Popularly
known as Mr Cricket, he made his Test debut against the West Indies in Brisbane in November 2005, and has
scored 6,183 Test runs over 78 Tests in his career. But to his fans, it is the way he plays the game rather
than simply the sum of his achievements that marks him out as one of the best-loved cricketers of his
generation. He is a middle-order maestro with a batting average of 51.52, but he has always played cricket
with an integrity and sense of values that is the epitome of what cricket stands for. His autobiography takes
you behind the scenes to his world of cricket. From his lengthy struggle to break into the Australian side,
through to his masterly achievements in the Australian team, in ODI and Indian Premier League – this book
follows his extraordinary cricket career., with plenty of surprisingly frank admissions & behind the scenes
dramas.
The IPL Story Android Security: Attacks and Defenses is for anyone interested in learning about the strengths
and weaknesses of the Android platform from a security perspective. Starting with an introduction to Android
OS architecture and application programming, it will help readers get up to speed on the basics of the
Android platform and its security issues.E
Percutaneous Penetration Enhancers Chemical Methods in Penetration Enhancement We are in an era of massive
disruptions in markets, media, management approaches and business models. These disruptions are being caused
by rapid technological changes on the one hand and tectonic shifts in customer preferences and societal
behaviour on the other. Marketing knowledge and practices have to advance at a significantly higher pace to
address the changing context of market behaviour. Handbook of Advances in Marketing in an Era of Disruptions
is meant to share ideas and new knowledge that are relevant to this world of disruptions. Leading scholars
from around the world, who have keenly observed the changing market environment, business policies,
parameters, theories, methods and practices, have put forth their theses on how marketing thinking needs to
evolve to keep pace with the market reality. This book is dedicated to Professor Jagdish N. Sheth and honours
his sustained contribution as a management thinker, scholar, academician and corporate adviser in an
illustrious career spanning over five decades.
How to Be a Mentalist This book presents selected papers from the International Conference on Advances in
Materials Processing and Manufacturing Applications (iCADMA 2020), held on November 5–6, 2020, at Malaviya
National Institute of Technology, Jaipur, India. iCADMA 2020 proceedings is divided into four topical tracks
– Advanced Materials, Materials Manufacturing and Processing, Engineering Optimization and Sustainable
Development, and Tribology for Industrial Application.
Applications of Computing, Automation and Wireless Systems in Electrical Engineering This book discusses key
concepts, challenges and potential solutions in connection with established and emerging topics in advanced
computing, renewable energy and network communications. Gathering edited papers presented at MARC 2018 on
July 19, 2018, it will help researchers pursue and promote advanced research in the fields of electrical
engineering, communication, computing and manufacturing.
Proceedings of Seventh International Conference on Bio-Inspired Computing: Theories and Applications (BIC-TA
2012) This book provides an overview of our current knowledge of some plant-pathogen interactions in
economically important crops, emphasizing the importance of pathogenic fungi on fruits, cereals, postharvest
crops and the establishment of plant diseases and drawing together fundamental new information on their
management strategies based on conventional and eco-friendly methods, with an emphasis on the use of
microorganisms and various biotechnological aspects of agriculture, which could lead to sustainability in
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modern agriculture. The book examines the role of microbes in growth promotion, as bioprotectors and
bioremediators, and presents practical strategies for using microbes in sustainable agriculture. In addition,
the use of botanicals vis-a-vis chemical pesticides is also reviewed. Contributions on new research fields
such as mycorrhizas and endophytes are included. The book also examines in different chapters host-pathogen
interactions in the light of the new tools and techniques of molecular biology and genetics.
Handbook of Advances in Marketing in an Era of Disruptions Karan Johar is synonymous with success, panache,
quick wit, and outspokenness, which sometimes inadvertently creates controversy and makes headlines. KJo, as
he is popularly called, has been a much-loved Bollywood film director, producer, actor, and discoverer of new
talent. With his flagship Dharma Production, he has constantly challenged the norms, written and rewritten
rules, and set trends. But who is the man behind the icon that we all know? Baring all for the first time in
his autobiography, An Unsuitable Boy, KJo reminisces about his childhood, the influence of his Sindhi mother
and Punjabi father, obsession with Bollywood, foray into films, friendships with Aditya Chopra, SRK and
Kajol, his love life, the AIB Roast, and much more. In his trademark frank style, he talks about the everchanging face of Indian cinema, challenges and learnings, as well as friendships and rivalries in the
industry. Honest, heart-warming and insightful, An Unsuitable Boy is both the story of the life of an
exceptional film-maker at the peak of his powers and of an equally extraordinary human being who shows you
how to survive and succeed in life.
Advances in Materials Processing and Manufacturing Applications This book fosters a scientific debate for
sophisticated approaches and cognitive technologies (such as deep learning, machine learning and advanced
analytics) for enhanced healthcare services in light of the tremendous scope in the future of intelligent
systems for healthcare. The authors discuss the proliferation of huge data sources (e.g. genomes, electronic
health records (EHRs), mobile diagnostics, and wearable devices) and breakthroughs in artificial intelligence
applications, which have unlocked the doors for diagnosing and treating multitudes of rare diseases. The
contributors show how the widespread adoption of intelligent health based systems could help overcome
challenges, such as shortages of staff and supplies, accessibility barriers, lack of awareness on certain
health issues, identification of patient needs, and early detection and diagnosis of illnesses. This book is
a small yet significant step towards exploring recent advances, disseminating state-of-the-art techniques and
deploying novel technologies in intelligent healthcare services and applications. Describes the advances of
computing methodologies for life and medical science data; Presents applications of artificial intelligence
in healthcare along with case studies and datasets; Provides an ideal reference for medical imaging
researchers, industry scientists and engineers, advanced undergraduate and graduate students, and
clinicians.
How To Write A Book In One Month And Earn One Lakh From It
Android Security There is a book inside each one of us. Every Human being has a beautiful story to tell. All
of us have a great personality trait that is worth millions of dollars. But how many of us are able to share
our life stories, our unique learnings that have the power to influence others and change their lives into a
form of a book. Writing a book is a mammoth task is one of the biggest myths that stop people from putting
the pen on paper. In this book International Book Writing Coach and Best Selling Author, Tanmay Dubey shares
some amazingly simple and easy to adopt methods that can help you finish your book in record time. An Idea is
worth a business. This book also talks about how you can ‘sell’ your idea leveraging your book, and earn a
living. Breaking the chains of a regular 9-5 job, your book has an immense potential to turn you into an
entrepreneur and gain freedom in life.
Microbial Biotechnology This study examines the observations of U.S. military personnel who attended India's
Defence Services Staff College (DSSC) at Wellington. Although the DSSC is a tri-service professional military
education institution, this study focuses primarily on the Indian Army, the largest and most
influentialmilitary service in India. Collectively, U.S. personnel at the DSSC had sustained interactionsover
an extended period of time with three distinct groups of Indian Army officers: seniorofficers (brigadier
through lieutenant general), senior midlevel (lieutenant colonel and colonel),and junior midlevel (captain
and major). The study focuses on the attitudes and values of theIndian Army officer corps over a 38-year
period, from 1979 to 2017, to determine if there waschange over time, and if so, to understand the drivers of
that change.
Graph Representation Learning Ranjeev C. Dubey, the author of this incisive, unsparing and eyeopening book,
holds that we Indians have an extra `credulity chromosome? built into our DNA. He believes that we are wired
to unquestioningly trust those who exercise authority over us, or those whom we admire, even as they
unashamedly scam us. In this book, he sets out to dissect the bullshit that surrounds aspects of modern
Indian corporate, social, political and legal life. In doing this, he asks and answers basic questions about
our society. Who runs the corporate ship and why? Who is making the stock market tick and how? What are
health care facilities here to do? What is the role of sleaze and grease in the determination of public
policy? Bullshit Quotient: Decoding India?s Corporate, Social and Legal Fineprint offers radical revelations:
Indian industrial might is built on the back of a colossal land grab. Criminal cases are business scores
being settled through intimidation. Brands and Trademarks are tools to scam consumers. Corruption is
necessary so that we may fund our democracy. If you want to understand what?s really going on out there, this
book is for you.
Lage Raho Munna Bhai THE BOOK EXPLAINS AN INTRODUCTION OF GOOD GOVERNANCE IN INDIAN DEMOCRACY AND IT ANALYSES
THE ROLE OF POLITICAL PARTIES IN GOOD GOVERNANCE IN INDIA. IT HAS COVERED THE CONCEPT AND HISTORY OF GOOD
GOVERNANCE IN INDIA, ITS ROLE IN DEMOCRACY, ROLE OF POLITICAL PARTIES IN GOOD GOVERNANCE AND EMERGING
CHALLENGES OF THE FIELD. ANALYSIS OF JUDICIAL AND LEGISLATIVE INTERVENTIONS ARE INTERESTING ASPECTS COVERED
IN THIS BOOK
On Being a Doctor 3 Born on 4th August, 1976, Abhishek Kumar Dubey comes from a small town, Jasidih in
Jharkhand. Right from his childhood, he wanted to lead a different life and in this pursuit he came to Delhi.
Abhishek was a north zone topper in 10+2(CBSE) and a Hansraj College topper in both BA and MA(History).
Freelancing since his college days, he started his journalistic career with NDTV. In NDTV, he came up with
one of the most successful sports shows like Olympics 2004 and Chunautee 2004-2006. After working with NDTV
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for 6 years, he joined IBN 7. A regular contributor on sports issues in different magazines and newspapers.
Abhishek is also a guest faculty for several mass media institutes. This book contains the inside story of
the Indian dressing room along with some unknown cricketing incidents on and off the field. - What Guru Greg
said to Sourav Ganguly in the team bus after the Delhi test. - First information of BCCI's charges against
Jagmohan Dalmiya. - The rise and fall of two bengal tigers, who were so near but eventually turned out to be
so far, in entirely transforming the Indian cricket.
Underneath the Southern Cross These are the stories of leading women of Indian sports, starting with the
golden girls, P.T. Usha, M.D. Valsamma, Shiny Wilson and Vandana Rao, to Ashwini Nachappa, Anju Bobby George,
Karnam Malleswari, M.C. Mary Kom, Sania Mirza, Saina Nehwal, P.V. Sindhu, Deepa Malik, Sakshi Malik, Jwala
Gutta, Ashwini Ponnappa, Dipa Karmakar, Dutee Chand, Deepika Kumari, Santhi Soundaraja, Hima Das, Saikhom
Mirabai Chanu, Rani Rampal, Manu Bhaker, Apurvi Chandela and Anjum Moudgil. Senior journalists Abhishek Dubey
and Sanjeeb Mukherjea travel th
My Little Epiphanies This book presents the authors’ recent field experiences of corporate social
responsibility (CSR) activities in different regions of India. It also demonstrates how social auditing and
stakeholder mapping help analyze the impact that particular individuals or groups may have on the functioning
of any company in an area. CSR is a rapidly growing area of research and activity, especially in developing
countries like India. An increasing number of companies are realizing their own social responsibility, given
that they work within societal networks. As a result, any initiation or expansion activity they carry out in
society impacts the communities around them. Given the newness of the field, the work on CSR in India is
still in the initial stages. Most importantly, there is a need to highlight issues concerning CSR activities
using sound methodologies and scientific data. A database comprising qualitative and quantitative approaches
collected by tracking CSR activities is invaluable. Further the scientific data is vital to fully understand
CSR, and in turn helps in designing appropriate and effective interventions for improving community members’
quality of life. Accordingly, the stakeholders associated with CSR need to have a sound knowledge of how to
conduct studies related to baseline data generation, community needs assessments, community profiling,
stakeholder mapping, social impact assessments, monitoring and evaluation, as well as the social auditing of
CSR projects and other related issues. This book aptly covers these issues and offers supporting empirical
evidences from the field.
Chemonucleolysis The story of one of the greatest footballers of all time, Barcelona and Argentina's Lionel
Messi. 'I have seen the player who will inherit my place in Argentine football and his name is Messi' Diego
Maradona Despite all the fame and adulation, remarkably little is known about Lionel Messi, the modest and
intensely private footballing genius. Just how did the boy from Rosario, Argentina, become the world's
greatest player? Guillem Balague has had unprecedented access to Messi's inner circle: his coaches, teammates and family. In addition, Pep Guardiola has provided exclusive analysis of the player. The result is an
authoritative and compelling account of the wonderful mystery that is Messi. 'I can tell my grandkids one day
that I coached Lionel Messi' Pep Guardiola
C++ Network Programming, Volume I This is a movie tie-in edition and any reviews posted before October 10,
2019 are from the previous edition of the same title published in 2015. Aisha Chaudhary was born with SCID
(severe combined immune deficiency) and underwent a bone-marrow transplant when she was six months old. She
lived in New Delhi, where she was born. The year 2014 was brutal for Aisha as her disease progressed, and her
lungs started giving up on her. The last few months of the year felt like a roller-coaster ride, one that
seemed to be mostly going down. Spending almost all her time lying in bed, Aisha wrote down her thoughts to
get some relief, to get them out of her head. Aisha's life was not anything like the average life of an urban
teenager, but she had experienced a lifetime of emotions; life and death, fear and anger, love and hate, the
depths of utter sorrow and the happiest one can be. In My Little Epiphanies she took a hard look at her own
feelings and what it was that gave her a sense of hope and control. This book gave her life purpose and
meaning, something to hold on to. Sometimes, Aisha's little epiphanies had morphed into doodles that capture
what was going on in her mind as her destiny played itself out. Through the book she wanted the world to
understand her unusual life and she hoped that it will inspire others, going through similar hardships, to
find peace.
Messi This book provides basic concepts and deep knowledge about various security mechanisms that can be
implemented in IoT through Blockchain technology. This book aids readers in gaining insight and knowledge
about providing security and solutions to different challenges in IoT using Blockchain technology. This book
primarily focuses on challenges to addressing the integration of the IoT with Blockchain with respect to
potential benefits for IoT. This book gives descriptive analysis of Blockchain integrated with IoT
applications and platforms for the development of IoT solutions along with possible topologies to that
integration. Several application examples are included in a variety of industries.
Dressing Room This volume contains selects papers presented during the 2nd International Conference on
Environmental Geotechnology, Recycled Waste Materials and Sustainable Engineering, held in the University of
Illinois at Chicago. It covers the recent innovations, trends, and concerns, practical challenges
encountered, and the solutions adopted in waste management and engineering, geotechnical and geoenvironmental
engineering, infrastructure engineering, and sustainable engineering. This book will be useful for academics,
educators, policy makers and professionals working in the field of civil engineering, chemical engineering,
environmental sciences and public policy.
Unsuitable Boy The script for the stage production of Khaled Hosseini's first and internationally bestselling
novel, The Kite Runner, as adapted by playwright Matthew Spangler. The unforgettable, heartbreaking story of
the unlikely friendship between a wealthy boy and the son of his father's servant, The Kite Runner is a
beautifully crafted novel set in a country that is in the process of being destroyed. Now adapted for the
stage, the story is about the power of reading, the price of betrayal, and the possibility of redemption, and
is an exploration of the influence of fathers over sons--their love, their sacrifices, their lies. A sweeping
saga of family, love, and friendship told against the devastating backdrop of the history of Afghanistan over
the last thirty years, The Kite Runner is an unusual and powerful story that has become a beloved, one-of-akind classic. This adaptation was first performed at Wyndham's Theatre, London, in December 2016.
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Advances in Signal Processing and Communication Graph-structured data is ubiquitous throughout the natural
and social sciences, from telecommunication networks to quantum chemistry. Building relational inductive
biases into deep learning architectures is crucial for creating systems that can learn, reason, and
generalize from this kind of data. Recent years have seen a surge in research on graph representation
learning, including techniques for deep graph embeddings, generalizations of convolutional neural networks to
graph-structured data, and neural message-passing approaches inspired by belief propagation. These advances
in graph representation learning have led to new state-of-the-art results in numerous domains, including
chemical synthesis, 3D vision, recommender systems, question answering, and social network analysis. This
book provides a synthesis and overview of graph representation learning. It begins with a discussion of the
goals of graph representation learning as well as key methodological foundations in graph theory and network
analysis. Following this, the book introduces and reviews methods for learning node embeddings, including
random-walk-based methods and applications to knowledge graphs. It then provides a technical synthesis and
introduction to the highly successful graph neural network (GNN) formalism, which has become a dominant and
fast-growing paradigm for deep learning with graph data. The book concludes with a synthesis of recent
advancements in deep generative models for graphs—a nascent but quickly growing subset of graph
representation learning.
Dressing Room Percutaneous Penetration Enhancers in a mini-series format comprising five volumes, represents
the most comprehensive reference on enhancement methods – both well established and recently introduced – in
the field of dermal/transdermal drug delivery. In detail the broad range of both chemical and physical
methods used to enhance the skin delivery of drugs is described. All aspects of drug delivery and measurement
of penetration are covered and the latest findings are provided on skin structure and function, mathematics
in skin permeation and modern analytical techniques adapted to assess and measure penetration. In offering a
detailed description of the methods currently in use for penetration enhancement, this book will be of value
for researchers, pharmaceutical scientists, practitioners and also students.
The Kite Runner (Play Script) The book is a collection of high quality peer reviewed research papers
presented in Seventh International Conference on Bio-Inspired Computing (BIC-TA 2012) held at ABV-IIITM
Gwalior, India. These research papers provide the latest developments in the broad area of "Computational
Intelligence". The book discusses wide variety of industrial, engineering and scientific applications of
nature/bio-inspired computing and presents invited papers from the inventors/originators of novel
computational techniques.
Advances in Micro and Nano Manufacturing and Surface Engineering Lirael has never felt like a true daughter
of the Clayr. Now, two years past the time when she should have received the Sight that is the Clayr's
birthright, she feels alone, abandoned, unsure of who she is. Nevertheless, the fate of the Old Kingdom lies
in her hands. With only her faithful companion, the Disreputable Dog, Lirael must undertake a desperate
mission against the growing shadow of an ancient evil. In this sequel to Sabriel, winner of the Aurealis
Award for Excellence in Australian Science Fiction, New York Times bestselling author Garth Nix weaves a
spellbinding tale of discovery, destiny, and danger.
AI and IoT-Based Intelligent Automation in Robotics Rookie lawyer Ranjeev C. Dubey slogs his way through the
corridors of Delhi’s trial courts and realizes that the legal system is anything but fair. He stumbles upon a
strange world of corruption, sleaze, adultery, eloping couples and clients willing to pay for legal services
‘in kind’. He survives the ‘killing field’ of litigation for twelve long years, biding his time. When he gets
an offer to join a law firm, Dubey believes he has finally arrived. But has he? The world of Indian corporate
law is one of intense power-play and the merciless pursuit of revenue. In this sinister world of destructive
politicking, Ranjeev becomes enemies with the big sharks who own the law firm. What follows is an explosive
showdown. In this dark, racy memoir, the now-well-known corporate lawyer exposes the world of the black robes
with his trademark wit and leaves you wanting more. If you had to read only one book about the world of
lawyers and the Indian legal system, Legal Confidential would have to be it!
Deterritorialised Identity and Transborder Movement in South Asia This book is a collection of selected peerreviewed papers presented at the International Conference on Signal Processing and Communication (ICSC 2018).
It covers current research and developments in the fields of communications, signal processing, VLSI circuits
and systems, and embedded systems. The book offers in-depth discussions and analyses of latest problems
across different sub-fields of signal processing and communications. The contents of this book will prove to
be useful for students, researchers, and professionals working in electronics and electrical engineering, as
well as other allied fields.
Bullshit Quotient This volume presents research papers on micro and nano manufacturing and surface
engineering which were presented during the 7th International and 28th All India Manufacturing Technology,
Design and Research conference 2018 (AIMTDR 2018). The papers discuss the latest advances in miniature
manufacturing, the machining of miniature components and features as well as improvement of surface
properties. This volume will be of interest to academicians, researchers, and practicing engineers alike.
Sustainable Environment and Infrastructure As networks, devices, and systems continue to evolve, software
engineers face the unique challenge of creating reliable distributed applications within frequently changing
environments. C++ Network Programming, Volume 1, provides practical solutions for developing and optimizing
complex distributed systems using the ADAPTIVE Communication Environment (ACE), a revolutionary open-source
framework that runs on dozens of hardware platforms and operating systems. This book guides software
professionals through the traps and pitfalls of developing efficient, portable, and flexible networked
applications. It explores the inherent design complexities of concurrent networked applications and the
tradeoffs that must be considered when working to master them. C++ Network Programming begins with an
overview of the issues and tools involved in writing distributed concurrent applications. The book then
provides the essential design dimensions, patterns, and principles needed to develop flexible and efficient
concurrent networked applications. The book's expert author team shows you how to enhance design skills while
applying C++ and patterns effectively to develop object-oriented networked applications. Readers will find
coverage of: C++ network programming, including an overview and strategies for addressing common development
challenges The ACE Toolkit Connection protocols, message exchange, and message-passing versus shared memory
Implementation methods for reusable networked application services Concurrency in object-oriented network
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programming Design principles and patterns for ACE wrapper facades With this book, C++ developers have at
their disposal the most complete toolkit available for developing successful, multiplatform, concurrent
networked applications with ease and efficiency.
Advances in Pharmaceutical Biotechnology Personal experience of freelance journalist from Jharkhand, India.
Management of Fungal Plant Pathogens A renowned stage magician reveals the secrets of The Mentalist's
brainpower. On the hit television show The Mentalist, protagonist Patrick Jane employs his keen powers of
observation and mental acuity to assist the police. Now, noted stage magician Simon Winthrop explains How to
Be a Mentalist by revealing how Jane comes to his startlingly accurate conclusions- and also asserts that
it's possible for anyone to bring similar skills to bear in their everyday life. Featuring intellectual and
physical exercises, readers will learn how to reach their fullest mental potential by enhancing memory,
developing observational abilities, using persuasion, and much more.
Lirael This book explains both the basic science and the applications of biotechnology-derived
pharmaceuticals, with special emphasis on their clinical uses. The foundations of pharmaceutical
biotechnology lie mainly in the capability of plants, microorganism, and animals to produce low and high
molecular weight compounds useful as therapeutics. Pharmaceutical biotechnology has flourished since the
advent of recombinant DNA technology and metabolic engineering, supported by the well-developed bioprocess
technology. A large number of monoclonal antibodies and therapeutic proteins have been approved, delivering
meaningful contributions to patients’ lives, and the techniques of biotechnology are also a driving force in
modern drug discovery. Due to this rapid growth in the importance of biopharmaceuticals and the techniques of
biotechnologies to modern medicine and the life sciences, the field of pharmaceutical biotechnology has
become an increasingly important component in the education of pharmacists and pharmaceutical scientists.
This book will serve as a complete one-stop source on the subject for undergraduate and graduate pharmacists,
pharmaceutical science students, and pharmaceutical scientists in industry and academia.
SHE DARED The 24 chapters in this book provides a deep overview of robotics and the application of AI and IoT
in robotics. It contains the exploration of AI and IoT based intelligent automation in robotics. The various
algorithms and frameworks for robotics based on AI and IoT are presented, analyzed, and discussed. This book
also provides insights on application of robotics in education, healthcare, defense and many other fields
which utilize IoT and AI. It also introduces the idea of smart cities using robotics.
Good Governance In India: Role Of Political Parties Since its release on September 1, 2006, Lage Raho Munna
Bhai has been watched by millions, broken box-office records, won unprecedented praise from the masses and
critics alike, and most importantly, forced a nation of one billion people and the world’s largest democracy
to revisit their much misunderstood icon, Mahatma Gandhi.Following the release of the film, there has been a
four hundred percent increase in the sale of literature about Gandhi. Schools and universities have
introduced courses on Gandhigiri - a phrase from the film that has become a part of India’s collective
consciousness. Websites, fan clubs, discussion forums, and citizen groups have sprung across the nation to
discuss the film’s unique ideas. The Washington Post called the film, “A phenomenon that made Gandhi a pop
icon.” Amazingly, the movie that has inspired such an astonishing response is an unassuming comedy. A
gangster has hallucinations that he can see Gandhi! With this simple premise, the movie explores the
relevance of Gandhian ideals in the contemporary world beleaguered by violence and hate, while never
forgetting to be, as The Guardian points out, “A magnificent entertainment.”
SSB Interview: The Complete Guide, Second Edition
Blockchain, Artificial Intelligence, and the Internet of Things Simplifying All The Steps: • Screening Test •
Psychological Test • Group Testing • Interview • Conference Procedure With Dynamic Topics: • Service-related
Information • Geopolitics • National Issues In this new and updated edition the author takes the candidates
through the various stages of the SSB test. He lists out the different phases of the tests that are conducted
in exact sequential order with his vast experience in this field. The content in this new edition has been
divided into two parts and nine sections. The first part addresses the screening tests, which includes
verbal, non-verbal, picture perception and discussion tests followed by psychological tests, group testing,
interview techniques and conference procedure. The second part covers service-related information,
geopolitics and national issues. KEY FEATURES • Simplified and reader-friendly approach towards all necessary
steps: Screening Test, Psychological Test Series, Group Testing Series, Interview Techniques and Conference
Procedure • Coverage of essential topics like Service-Related Information with Geopolitics and National
Issues DR (CDR) N K NATARAJAN has an experience of over 25 years in the Indian Navy, and a three year stint
as a Group Testing Officer at the Selection Center in Bhopal. In addition to serving in the navy, he also
holds a degree in management and a doctorate in psychology. He has helped assess more than 1500 candidates
during his term as a selection officer.
Evolutionary Computing and Mobile Sustainable Networks This volume is about migration across South Asia and
the complex negotiation of borders by people and the states in the process. A border is understood as a form
of demarcation, but it also opens up the flow of people, goods, and ideas of legality and illegality. Borders
are dynamic and dyadic in the interface of state and non-state actors involved in border operations.
Consequently, transborder movement becomes a complex web involving concerns of security, trade, militancy,
and questions of citizenship, along with discourses of ghettoisation, belonging and otherness. Since the
mid-20th century, the South Asian region has witnessed growing social and political instability and breakdown
of regional cooperation. In this context, the volume casts a wide, interdisciplinary lens across South Asia
and discusses economic migration as well as forced migration due to persecution and natural disasters. It
looks at how understandings of ‘territoriality’ and ‘border’ become blurred due to increasing transborder
migration in the region: how states in South Asia address transborder movements at both policy level and on
the ground; and how borderlands become spaces for illegal trade and informal economy in South Asia and for
negotiations between states and refugees on identity and citizenship. This highly topical volume is for a
wide group of scholars and students interested in South Asia, ranging from sociology, anthropology, political
science, history, to interdisciplinary fields like migration studies, peace and conflict studies, and
development studies.
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Legal Confidential This book features selected research papers presented at the International Conference on
Evolutionary Computing and Mobile Sustainable Networks (ICECMSN 2020), held at the Sir M. Visvesvaraya
Institute of Technology on 20–21 February 2020. Discussing advances in evolutionary computing technologies,
including swarm intelligence algorithms and other evolutionary algorithm paradigms which are emerging as
widely accepted descriptors for mobile sustainable networks virtualization, optimization and automation, this
book is a valuable resource for researchers in the field of evolutionary computing and mobile sustainable
networks.
The Wellington Experience
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